
Donald Igbokwe 
President, CAPIC-ACCPI 
245 Fairview Mall Drive, Suite 407 
Toronto, ON  M2J 4T1 

2018-00974439 
 
Dear Mr. Igbokwe: 
 
Thank you for your correspondence of January 23, 2018, addressed to the Honourable 
Ahmed Hussen, Minister of Immigration, Refugees and Citizenship, which outlined the 
concerns of the Canadian Association of Professional Immigration Consultants regarding 
the regulation of immigration consultants.   
 
I have noted your concerns over your allegations of inaccurate information regarding the 
number of complaints against members of your organization.  I have taken the liberty of 
forwarding a copy of your correspondence to the appropriate Departmental officials for 
their review and information. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to write.  I trust that this information is helpful to you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
S. Charbonneau 
Ministerial Enquiries Division 
 


